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Three things for June 27 

 

Here's your weekly list of three things to do to prepare for Dickinson. 
 

 

Complete your July 1 forms! 
As June comes to an end, please review the list of important dates & deadlines to 

ensure you have completed all necessary tasks, including submitting your health forms 

and your Roomate Preference & Housing Agreement form and signed up for Pre-

Orientation if you plan to participate.   

 

 

Learn how we can help you manage your health care. 
The First Year Student Health (FYSH) program is an optional program that connects 

students to the Wellness Center during the first semester. The program consists of well 

visits with a nurse practitioner, psychologist and dietitian to provide routine screenings, 

check up on common health concerns among college students and provide overall 

support as students begin to manage their health care on their own. For more 

information about the program, please visit the Wellness Center, call 717-245-1663 or 

email studentwellness@dickinson.edu. 

 

 

Consider student employment with Dining Services. 
Working on campus gives students the opportunity to earn extra income without leaving 

campus and to work in a friendly environment where you can connect with other 
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students and a family away from home. If you have questions about student 

employment, contact diningemployment@dickinson.edu or 

visit dickinson.edu/diningemployment.   

Start your Dickinson experience off strong with these important to-do items, and watch 

for three more next week! Reach out to slce@dickinson.edu anytime if you have 

questions, or post them to the Class of 2022 Facebook page. 

Respectfully, 

 

Josh Eisenberg 

Assistant Dean of Student Leadership and New Student Programs 

 

P.S. Did you miss a previous "three things" email? All messages will be available on our 

archive page. 
  

 

 

mailto:diningemployment@dickinson.edu
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/FAE/jM0HAA/t.2io/vC7duiiLQVG1UyQnl6m41A/h2/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsYxEu7ulLKeUgo-2B8iqk8SeIlQRa781V4C0HjLmMKarw-2Fx
mailto:slce@dickinson.edu
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/FAE/jM0HAA/t.2io/vC7duiiLQVG1UyQnl6m41A/h3/HE2UYZIDTZxfLuJ8qHDFiPRkouZhqyWOCzoemsF9XNQr0hGwAvqsy93yS3d-2BCHgPSWUuq2B-2FCDPZHmeF7rOpuw-3D-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/FAE/jM0HAA/t.2io/vC7duiiLQVG1UyQnl6m41A/h4/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4n6-2BYDCwB6x0wMskz-2BisJJ2iKef3bsswDpwaL2fCBy4RqU1okYY71vrT0U5C5jTrjov89-2B7UH4dFQkMNVnyz9o-3D

	From: Student Leadership and Campus Engagement  Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 2:58 PM Subject: Three things for June 27

